
Is the  

Children’s Aid Society 
helping or harming 

Children and Families? 
 

Many children attending Ontario schools have been or 
are currently involved with CAS agencies in Ontario.  If 
you are a teacher, principal or anyone involved with the 
education of children, then you should take the time to 
inform yourself about CAS agencies and how they may 
be affecting children who may be attending your school! 

 
 

Members of the teaching profession in 
Ontario are invited to visit: 

 
http://www.canadacourtwatch.com 

 
For up to date information about the Children’s Aid 
Societies of Ontario which spend over one billion 

dollars annually of our hard earned tax dollars, money 
which many parents and teachers would argue should 

be spent on the education of our children! 


